OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

STATE OF NEW MEXICO
1000 RIO BRAZOS RD. - AZTEC

87410
DIRECTOR LAND COMMISSIONER STATE GEOLOGIST
JOE D. RAMEY PHIL R. LUCERO EMERY C. ARNOLD

September 30, 1977

Mr. T. A. Dugan
P. 0. Box 234
Farmington, New Mexico

Re: Case No. 6052
Western Energy Corp.
Ute #2
0-23-31IN-16W

Dear Mr. Dugan;

The subject case was continued to October 12, 1977, as requested by
Mr. Tulley by telephone on September 27, 1977.

Testimony will be taken on that date regarding the well unless records
are received in this office prior to October 9, 1977, showing the well
to be a commercially producible well or a proposal to plug and abandon
the well including a proposed date of plugging.

|f there are questions, please contact us.

Yours very truly/

7K Dot s

A. R. Kendrick
Supervusor¥—D|strict #3
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